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July 2, 1987

Mr. C. Roy Epps, President
Civic League of Greater New Brunswick
47-49 Throop Avenue
New Brunswick, N.J.

Re: The Civic League of Greater New Brunswick et al v. The
Borough of Carteret et al (South Plainfield)

Dear Roy:

I am enclosing a copy of the proposed mediation agreement
as dictated by Alan and amended by the Borough of South
Plainfield.

Since this would appear to be the remaining outstanding
issue in this matter, I suggest a conference call
between the two of us and John, Eric and Alan to discuss
same on Monday, July 6, 1987 at or after 4:00 p.m. By a
copy of this letter, I am advising anyone who cannot be
available to advise my answering machine that they should
not be included in the call.

This will also confirm that the next mediation meeting is
scheduled for July 7, 1987 at 9:00 at your office.

Very truly yours,

Barbara J. Williams

cc: Mr. Alan Mallach
Dean John M. Payne
Eric Neisser, Esq.


